
 

Leabank Primary 

School 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 HE AKONGA MUTUNGA KORE 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr Pickering Avenue, Manurewa, Auckland 
School Telephone:  267 6939 – School Fax: 267 3053 

www.leabank.school.nz 
 

http://www.leabank.school.nz/


Greetings, Tena koutou, Kia orana, Talofa Lava, ​Fakalofa Lahi Atu​, Malo e Lelei, 
Namaste, Hola, Ni hao, Xin chao, As-salamu alaykum 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers                                                           Week 1 Term 2, 2019 
 

It’s Term 2! 
Welcome back to Term 2 to all returning students. We 
hope you had a happy, fun filled and safe holiday.  We 
would also like to extend a warm welcome to all new 

students and families at Leabank Primary.  We are very 
excited to see everyone back, feeling refreshed and ready 

to learn for this busy term ahead of us. 

Mothers Day Raffle 
We are fundraising for our Yr 5/6 Senior School Camp taking 

place in Term 4.  
 

There are 2 packs to be won.​  1st Prize is a gift basket that 
includes Ecoya products, Goodness skincare pack, 

chocolate and a coffee scrub.  And 2nd Prize receives a box 
of chocolates, a personalised glass and a bottle of wine.  

 
Tickets are $2.00 each ​or​ three tickets for $5.00 

  
Thank you to those that have already returned their ticket butts and money to the 
office.  The response has been really great.  We appreciate your support.  More 

tickets are available at the School Office.   Raffles will be drawn on Friday morning 
10th May. Winners will be contacted on this day. 

Year 5 and 6 School Camp 
This year the senior school classes will be attending our biennial 
year 5/6 camp at Camp Adair in Hunua.  This will take place in mid 
November week 6 of Term 4.  Camp will be for 4 days and 3 nights.  
 
Permission forms were sent home with children last term.  Please return this form 
to school with a $20.00 deposit to secure your child's place on camp.  This can be 
paid to the class teacher or at the school office.  We encourage you to make 
regular payments towards your child’s camp fees. 

Updating Contact Details 
We are commencing a school wide contact details update, forms 
for this were sent home with children yesterday.  Please complete 

the form and send back to school as soon as possible.  
 

It is really important that we have up to date contact details should we need to 
contact you regarding your child or for an emergency.  



Class Photos 
Class photos were sent home with children this week.  Please 
check your child’s bag to make sure they have brought this 
home with them. 
 

Individual/Sibling photos are scheduled for August.  More information regarding 
this will be sent home at a later date. 

Lunch Order Prices 
Ordering lunches is done in the morning through your class Teacher and lunches 
will be delivered to your class during break times.  All hot food will be delivered 

2nd break. 
Yoghurt  
Chocolate or fruit 

$1.50 Butter Chicken Pie - Small 
(Halal) 

$2.00 

Cookies $1.50 Potato Top Pie - Large $2.50 

Fruit Sticks $1.00 Mince & Cheese Pie - Large $2.50 

Vege Chips $1.50 Pizza Hawaiian $2.50 

Popcorn $1.00 Pizza Meat lovers $2.50 

Brownies $1.50 Macaroni Cheese $3.50 

Hotdog Half $1.50 Fruit Drink $2.00 

Hot dog Whole $2.50 Calci-Yum $2.00 

Sausage Roll $2.00 Frozen Juicies $1.00 

Mince Pie - Small $2.00 Water $1.50 

Steak & Cheese - 
Small 

$2.00   

 

Driving Around School Grounds 
As weather is getting colder, there has been an increase in the 
number of parents driving into the school car park area or stopping 
in front of the gate to drop off or collect their children.  The 
congestion this creates is a hazard and safety issue waiting for an accident to 
happen.  Please do the right thing and keep all of our students safe.  ​DO NOT 
drive in the car park or park in front of the gate to drop your children off.   Find a 
safe area to park and encourage your children to use the pedestrian crossing.  

 

Yours sincerely  
 
R W Maddren 
Principal 
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The First Computer course for 
Term 2 is full 

 
This is a friendly reminder for those I have 

contacted. 
 
We start next ​Monday 6​th​ May and finishes on the 22​nd​ May. 

The course runs between 9.30am – 1:00 pm on MONDAY, 
TUESDAY & WEDNESDAY FOR 3 WEEKS. 

 
  See you then.  Refreshments provided.  Room23, Leabank School. 

Contact me if you are not able to attend. Julie S. 02102937189 
 

FREE PROGRAM FOR ALL WOMEN 

 

TRANSFORMING WOMEN TO OVERCOME AREAS SUCH AS: 

● OVERCOMING ANGER 

● SUBSTANCE ABUSE 

● DEPRESSION 

● RELATIONSHIP BREAKDOWNS 

 

JOIN THE GROUP AT ANYTIME. BRING A FRIEND. 

REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED. 

9.30AM – 10.30AM. TUESDAYS WEEKLY. 

HELD IN THE LEABANK COMMUNITY CENTRE. 
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